
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT the local committee reappointments of Arthur Kee (Brentwood seat), Michelle
Berman (Clayton seat), James Donnelly (Alamo-Danville seat), Erin Partridge (Lafayette
seat), Martin Aufhauser (Moraga seat), Megan Casey (Oakley seat), Candace Evans (Orinda
seat), Kacey Carterelliot (Pittsburg seat), Lorna Van Ackeren (Pleasant Hill seat), and Eric
Frietag (Walnut Creek seat) on the Advisory Council on Aging for terms beginning October
1, 2021 and ending September 30, 2023. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
Advisory Council on Aging Local Committee seat reappointments through September 30,
2023 as follows: 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   10/19/2021 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Elaine Burres
608-4960

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    October  19, 2021 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C.18

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Kathy Gallagher, Employment & Human Services Director

Date: October  19, 2021

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Advisory Council on Aging Re-appointment of Local Committee Seats



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
Local Seat:
Brentwod Kee, Arthur

Local Seat:
Clayton Berman, Michelle

Local Seat:
Danville / Alamo Donnelly, James

Local Seat:
Lafayette Partridge, Erin

Local Seat:
Moraga Aufhauser, Martin

Local Seat:
Oakley Casey, Megan

Local Seat:
Orinda Evans, Candace

Local Seat:
Pittsburg Carterelliott, Kacey

Local Seat:
Pleasant Hill Van Ackeren, Lorna

Local Seat:
Walnut Creek Freitag, Eric

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The Advisory Council on Aging could not conduct routine business.


